
 
 

 

September 9th, 2016 

VIA EMAIL: Desiree.Hourigan@cityofls.net; Steve.Marsh@cityofls.net    

Steve Marsh 

Chief Technology Officer  

Lee’s Summit 

207 SW Market Street  

Lee’s Summit, MO 

64063 

 

RE: CityView Software 

Dear Mr. Marsh, 

Please be advised that the CityView business unit of N. Harris Computer Corporation (“CityView”) is the 

sole source provider of the technical support and maintenance services for the CityView software, a 

software solution containing all you need to manage Property Information, Permits and Inspections, 

Planning, Code Enforcement, Licensing, Animal Licensing, Service Requests, Rental Housing, Cemetery 

Management, Parking Management, and Cashiering.  

CityView does not use other services providers for the provision of technical support and maintenance 

services for the CityView software.  CityView is not obligated to provide their proprietary goods and 

services to any other company or entity.  Accordingly there is no competition for its maintenance. 

This letter does not provide a sole source legal opinion on behalf of CityView for the products and 

services referenced herein as they relate to your State's sole source rules, regulations and laws. 

Regards,  

 

Dale Peters 

Director, Support Services 

P: 250-475-6600 x67014 

F: 250-475-6080  

E: DPeters@harriscomputer.com 
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